
 
 

 
 
TO:  Respondents to RFQ# 23-006 

Professional Design Services – Rebuild of Hilton Head Island 
High School  

 
FROM: Kaylee M. Yinger, CPPB 
 

DATE: December 14, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Announcement Concerning Selection of Architect 

 
 

The Beaufort County School District Superintendent’s Architectural 
Selection Committee has selected the following firm to receive a contract:  
 

 Little Diversified Architectural Consulting 
  

 
Thank you for your interest in the Beaufort County School District. 
 
 


